Choir Only !!!!
Whole School Concert Information

Concert date : December 5th, 2017
Location : North Hills Church Auditorium
		    15025 N 19th Ave, Phoenix, AZ 85023
Report time : 5:00pm

Dear choir families,

This letter is meant to give you supplemental information about the winter concert that applies to your choir student. Except for what is included in this letter, the information given to all students will also apply to your child (another whole school letter is coming next week – stay tuned!)

Concert times/attendance
· Your child will report to the front steps on the stage promptly at 5:00pm for warm-ups and check in. Please note that other students do not have to be signed in until 5:15pm and the choir warm-up will only be 15 minutes long.
· You child will be staying through both concerts because they will be performing in between every group and at the end of the second concert. Choir students must be signed in/out at the front of the stage with Mrs. Hunt or Mrs. Fox and not their classroom teachers because they will be removed from the classroom teacher’s lists.


Concert attire
· Choir students will be wearing dressy black and/or white clothing (their typical concert dress). Students must adhere to basic school dress code guidelines. Also no jeans, shorts, spaghetti/thin straps, tennis shoes, or high heels please. The stage lights will be very warm so please don’t dress students in overly warm clothing.
· NO perfume/cologne/body spray of any kind. Keep any makeup to school dress code. It is strongly recommended that students with longer hair pull back at least the front of their hair to keep it out of their face. 
· If you have questions about this please contact me.

Concert seating/other information
· Choir students will be sitting in the front and middle. It is expected that students will be on their best behavior. 
· Choir students may bring a water bottle to place under their seat. Please make sure it is labelled and does NOT leak. Students will also only be allowed to use the restroom during intermission, so remind students to plan accordingly.
· Reminder – your students are earning their grade for their choir performance and it will be tracked because they will be singing with the choir in place of their grade level.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at jillsley@paintedrockacademy.com. Thanks for supporting your kids for the first half of the year in choir.

One last note – there will be no choir after December 5th until after Winter Break. We will resume on January 16th! 

Thanks!
Ms. Jennifer Illsley M.Ed.
Choir and Music Teacher
[bookmark: _GoBack]jillsley@paintedrockacademy.com
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